
Attention Residents:  

 We are aware that Stockton Inn representatives are hosting 
meetings to engage the public on their project.  Please be reminded 
that those meetings are not affiliated with the Borough of Stockton 
in any official way and are not meetings conducted by elected or 
appointed members of the Stockton Borough government.  All 
official meetings of the Stockton Borough Council and Planning 
Board are conducted in accordance with law, and are advertised on 
this website, on the front door of Borough Hall and in the Official 
Newspapers of the Borough (Hunterdon County Democrat and 
Trenton Times). 


